July 15, 2022

Dear Parents of AVID Student,

I am ecstatic about the opportunity to serve as your new Martin High School AVID Coordinator
this year! |, along with the AVID Site Team and the AVID Elective teachers, have some exciting
experiences for the parents and for students in the program planned, so please take a moment
to read the first of many newsletters that will be issued throughout the year to keep you
informed.

Here is the link to the first newsletter, THE AVID ADVANTAGE.

https://www.canva.com/design/DAFGH7ce4U0/FuBFyiADXSYIRItX40xt4w/view?utm_content=D
AFGH7ce4U0&utm campaign=designshare&utm medium=link&utm source=publishsharelink

| hope you all have been enjoying your break with your families and are doing your best to stay
cool through these hot, summer days. | look forward to seeing you soon!

Respectfully,

Perinza Reddic
MHS AVID Coordinator
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